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Committee Chair and committee members. 

 

It has always seemed strange that in Oregon we did not place Hydro in the 

Renewable Portfolio Standard, as what could more renewable as Water that 

continually flows and creates Energy.  I support adding Hydro into the RPS as it will 

make a diversified approach to achieving renewable energy goals. 


